
 
 
200 Wellington Street, P.O. Box 2019, Sarnia Ontario N7T 7L2                     Phone: (519)336-1500 or 1-800-754-7125 

 
 
October 6, 2019 
 
 
RE:  All schools are open to students Monday, October 7 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
Today, the Ministry of Education and the trustees’ association announced they have reached a 
tentative provincial agreement with the Canadian Union of Public Employees (CUPE). As such, all 
Lambton Kent District School Board (LKDSB) schools and facilities will be open to students on 
Monday, October 7, 2019. 
 
We thank you for your patience and support through the uncertainty of the past week. 
 
Please continue to visit the LKDSB’s website (www.lkdsb.net) for all labour updates. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Howitt 
Director of Education 
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